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Oct. 28, 2019 

 
 

Notice regarding Support for The Disaster of Typhoon No. 19 in 2019 
 
 
We would like to offer our sincere condolences to the victims of the typhoon No. 19 in 2019 and 
express our heartfelt sympathy to all those affected by the disaster. 
 
Hisamitsu Pharmaceutical Co., Inc. (Head Office: Tosu City, Saga Prefecture; President and CEO: 
Kazuhide Nakatomi) has decided to contribute relief money of three million yen and two million yen 
through the matching gift program called “Hisamitsu Pharmaceutical Co., Inc. Hot Heart Club” * to 
support victims of the typhoon No. 19 in 2019. 
A total of five million yen will be contributed through the Saga Branch of the Japanese Red Cross 
Society. In addition, fund-raising efforts by employees is now being made. 
 
We sincerely hope for the earliest possible recovery of the affected areas. 
 
 
 
* What is the Hisamitsu Pharmaceutical Co., Inc. Hot Heart Club? 

This is a matching gift club that unites executives and employees of Hisamitsu Pharmaceutical Co., 
Inc. with the company, which was established in 2007 as part of the commemorative project for the 
company’s 160th anniversary. Executives and employees who agree with the purpose of the club 
become members, and the company adds the same amount to the monthly contributions made by 
the members, and the operating funds collected are used for social contribution activities. 


